
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
  

Community Lay Director Denise Vadnais 
Asst. Community Lay Director Mary Kruse 
Secretary Dennis Kruse 
Treasurer Richard Sausman 
Community Spiritual Director Stephen Sanders 
Board Trainer Steve Stricklin 
Walk Coordinator Susan Burkholder 
Communion Coordinator Michelle Doucette 
Music Coordinator TJ Burkholder 
Prayer Vigil Coordinator Denise Vadnais 
Reunion Group Liaison Sue Turquette 
Reunion Group Liaison Carol Wilson 
Speaker Coordinator Kelly Young 
Wall Agape Freddie Loeber 
Wall Agape Karen Loeber 
Webmaster/Newsletter Ginny Stricklin 
TBD Position Hal Hornburg 
 
Chrysalis Rep Michele Doucette 
Kairos Rep Tom Patterson 
 
Women’s Walk 58 Lay Director Maurine Maloy 
Women’s Walk 58 Board Rep Mary Kruse 
 

 

Suddenly,	
  Jesus	
  himself	
  came	
  along	
  and	
  joined	
  them	
  and	
  began	
  walking	
  beside	
  them.	
  	
  
(Luke	
  24:15	
  –	
  NIV)	
  

Communion   †   Fellowship   †   Music   †   and More… 
 

EMMAUS	
  COMMUNITY	
  FOURTH	
  DAY	
  GATHERING	
  
7:00PM,	
  TUESDAY,	
  JUNE	
  12,	
  2018	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  ALL	
  ARE	
  WELCOME	
  

	
  

“Christ Is Counting On You”	
  

	
  June	
  1,	
  2018	
  	
  

 UPCOMING	
  EVENTS	
  

 

 
 

COMMUNITY	
  LAY	
  DIRECTOR	
  
We are entering into the summer months. Vacations, family, and friends 
become our focus. Time in the sunshine is a goal. Christ calls us into a 
relationship with Him so come worship with your Brothers and Sisters and 
enjoy the SONshine. We look forward to seeing all of recent pilgrims from both 
the last Women's Walk & Men's Walk participate with us. Remember to be in 
prayer for the pilgrims, team members and leadership of Women's Walk #58 
that is currently coming together. De Colores 
 

WOMEN’S	
  WALK	
  #58	
  
Walk #58 Team has meet for our Team Informational/Training Meeting and our First 
Team meeting just a couple of weeks ago - we are well on our way to being prepared for 
the 36 Pilgrims God will be sending to us in September.   
 
Pilgrim Applications are available on the Born Again Community Website and I always 
keep some printed versions in my tote bags for those wanting one. I’ve been told that 
we have 7 pilgrims registered and I know of several other applications in the works.   
 
I continue to solicit your prayers for our Team as we meet again on Saturday, June 23rd 
- for our 2nd Team Meeting - as well as for the Pilgrims that we will be serving.   
 
Don’t forget to check out the Sign Up Genius list for all Agape Opportunities as there are 
several slots awaiting your consideration.   
 
Most importantly please check out the Prayer Vigil Sign Up - as we so depend upon all 
of your prayers to get us through those special 72 hours during Walk #58.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding 
the upcoming Women’s Walk.   
 
Thank you for all of your support and prayers - we appreciate you all so very much.   
 

NOTE: ALL Pilgrim applications should be mailed (along with 
payment of $238.00) to  

Terri Politi 
 30801 Wood Bine Way 

Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015 
 

 Any questions contact Maurine Maloy at mmaloy@mac.com or 210.748.4828 
 
 

 
 

Do you know your OFFICERS for the 
Born Again Emmaus Community? 

Gathering	
  -­‐	
  2nd	
  Tuesday	
  of	
  every	
  
month	
  
***********************	
  
Women’s	
  Walk	
  Important	
  Dates	
  
Still	
  Accepting	
   Team	
  Application	
  
due	
  
************************	
  
Women’s	
  Walk	
  Meetings	
  
Jun	
  23	
   	
   Meeting	
  3	
  
Aug	
  18	
   	
   Meeting	
  4	
  
Sep	
  8	
   	
   Meeting	
  5	
  
	
  
	
  

WEBSITE	
  and	
  FACEBOOK	
  PAGE	
  
Check out our website at www.bornagainemmaus.org for information, Walk applications, 
Prayer Vigils, and more. Our Facebook page is Born Again Emmaus Community. Join today. 
 



 
 

Gathering	
  Location:	
  Spring	
  Creek	
  United	
  Methodist	
  Church,	
  28970	
  Old	
  Fredericksburg	
  Rd,	
  Fair Oaks	
  Ranch,	
  TX	
  78015	
  

NO	
  RESERVATIONS	
  REQUIRED	
  FOR	
  CHILDCARE	
  

Mailing	
  Address:	
  	
  Born	
  Again	
  Emmaus	
  Community	
  	
  	
  P.O.	
  Box	
  637	
  	
  	
  Boerne,	
  TX	
  	
  78006	
  

 

UPCOMING	
  SPEAKERS	
  FOR	
  THE	
  GATHERING	
  

June – Chris Hornburg 
July – Shirley Foreman 
August – Tom Patterson 
September – Bill Farmer 
October – Maurine Maloy (Walk #58 LD) 
November – Kairos 
December – Josh Senneff 

 

REUNION	
  GROUPS	
  	
  
It’s June, a wonderful month to get connected to a reunion group.  Go to www.bornagainemmaus.org and tap the menu bar in 
the top right corner. Under “Information” you will find ‘What is a 4th Day Reunion Group.’ Tap the top circle of dancing figures to 
find the Women’s groups. Tap the bottom circle of figures to find the list of men’s groups. The groups accepting new members 
are noted in each section. Call or text the contact person to get more information, then attend several of their meetings. If you 
feel like it is the right group, join it. If you feel like you want to try a different group, please do so. One of us will be calling you 
eventually to see if you have settled on a group or if you need help.  
If you have questions, please contact …                         

Sue Turquette at sturquette@gvtc.com or Carol Wilson at gwilson0630@att.net 
 

Added from Kelly Young, Men’s Walk 57, Lay Director… 
Sponsors from Walk 57, please help your pilgrim get connected to a reunion group. Pilgrims can form their own group if they 
want! Perhaps a couple of sponsors could attend a new group for just a couple weeks just to help a new group get started, then 
return to your regular group.  
 

KAIROS 
Prayers. Prayers. Prayers. That's what we need at this stage of Kairos 39! Please pray for God to work in the hearts of those that 
He wants to serve on the team. Please pray for the participant list and inside servants. Please pray for our provision of the 
$20,000 needed to execute this Kairos weekend. Please pray for guidance over our Kairos Unit Advisory Council that is 
ultimately responsible for the weekend. Please pray for our Kairos 39 weekend leader Ken Lenard to be filled by The Spirit of 
God, guided, and protected on every level!! Our first team meeting is June 23, 8am at Bulverde United Methodist Church, 28300 
US-281, San Antonio, TX 78260. Please come join us on a mission like no other. Hope to see you there. For more information 
about Kairos Prison Ministry contact Tom Patterson at 210.573.5909 or tom@tpatterson.org  
 

CHRYSALIS 
Our Fourth Day Community in partnership with other Fourth Day Communities in the Greater San Antonio area (GSA), holds two 
Chrysalis Flights each summer. Please help spread this info to anyone who might work with or have children entering high 
school & on through their senior year, as the following dates are as follows: 

Girls' Flight #402 - July 5-7, 2018 - Sarah Reiter, LD Location: University UMC 
  Application fee is $50 and deadline is June 25, 2018 

Boys' Flight #403 – July 25-28, 2018 - Mike Barone, LD. Location: TBD  
  Application fee is $50 and deadline is July 11, 2018 
 
2-3 people represent our Born Again Emmaus Community at the GSA Chrysalis partnership. We are looking for people to serve 
in those roles; to attend GSA board meetings for the year. If you have a passion for youth deepening their Walk with Christ, this 
role or a flight team role may be where God is calling you to serve. Contact Michelle for more information at 
Michelle.Doucette618@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: E-mail: directory-unsubscribe@boerneemmaus.org, if you no longer want 
to receive information from the BORN Again Emmaus Community. 
 
 
 


